
2025-2026 Budget

City Council Special Meeting

Deputy Mayor, Lorri Bodi

Vice Chair, Tracy Furutani

November 4, 2024



Proposed Budget Reductions

The city resolves to evaluate each of these proviso’s, based on merit, during the mid-biennial budget process,
dependent on new sources of revenue. 



Proposed Allocation of 002 Fund

▪ The Police Department has identified that officers are allocating roughly 7% of their time to 
reviewing Safe Walk Zone violations.
▪ Allocate that portion of their salary and benefits to this new revenue.

▪ Relieves General Fund 001 of roughly $702,500

▪ The Municipal Court has identified that court clerks are allocating roughly 10% of their time 
to Safe Walk Zone violations.
▪ Allocate that portion of their salary and benefits to this new revenue.

▪ Relieves General Fund 001 of roughly $82,580



Proposed Revenue Enhancements

▪ Adopt a solid waste utility tax
▪ Funds will help offset current general fund deficit. 

▪ If other new revenues become available, this revenue stream could be allocated to providing a new 
Climate Project Coordinator position.

▪ Monthly increase per household @ 10% - $7.33 (90/96-gallon garbage can)



Proposed Revenue Enhancements

▪ Increase the surface water utility tax from 6% to 10%.
▪ Funds will help offset current general fund deficit. 

▪ Monthly increase per household @ 10% - $1.04



Proposed Revenue Enhancements

▪ Increase the sewer utility tax from 6% to 10%.
▪ Funds will help offset current general fund deficit.

▪ Monthly increase per household @ 10% - $3.22 



City utility tax rates



Potential General Fund Impact



Questions?
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